
 

SEC Thailand’s public hearing on the proposed rules to obligate the digital asset business 
operators to provide risk information to users and set minimum purchase value per transaction  

The Securities and Exchange Commission, Thailand (“SEC”) is seeking public comments on the 
proposal to obligate the digital asset business operators to provide risk information related to 
investment in cryptocurrency and basic asset allocation before admission to platform to users 
and set minimum purchase value per transaction at 5,000 Baht  

Under this proposal, the digital asset business operators will be obligated to:  

(1) Disclose risk information as proposed by SEC to user before admission to platform. 

(2) Set up a minimum purchase transaction value at 5,000 Baht, except for purchase of digital 
tokens that approval for public offering is granted by SEC. 

For further details of this public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing. Stakeholders and 
interested parties are also welcomed to submit comments and recommendations via the SEC 
Thailand’s website or email: ekarit@sec.or.th , chananchida@sec.or.th    

The public hearing ends on 17 October 2022 


